
Peek at the Week 
19.07.24 

Other news 

We had a fantastic Sports Day, and it was wonderful 
to see so many parents there to cheer on the children. 
All of the Reception pupils did so well, showing great 
teamwork and determination. It was lovely to see 
them cheering on their classmates who took part in 
the final sprint race. 

 

 

 

 

We have taken in book bags now, ready to pass them 
up to Year 1. This saves any getting misplaced over 
the summer holidays. We will be sending home class 
books over the next few days, and it would be helpful 
to send your child in with a bag to pop these into. 

The penultimate week in Reception—and what a week it was! 
We have been practicing hard all week, getting ready for our 
Graduation performance next week. It is on Wednesday at 
2pm, and we hope to see as many of you as possible! After we 
do our performance, we will be hosting a garden party and 
then you and your child will be able to leave as the gates 
open (just after 3).  

Friday was a scorcher, and we made the most of it! We set up 
lots of water activities outside, include a sprinkler which 
caused a great deal of excitement!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of year Reports have gone out today, and all the adults 
in Reception would like to say a huge well done to the Recep-
tion children! We are so proud of the tremendous progress 
each and every child has made, we have absolutely loved 
reflecting on their achievements while writing their reports.  

 

Reception song of the week:   
Scoop a Scoop   

Contact us: reception@prioryschool.com              01628 600300 

We had such a busy week we didn’t hand out our certificates!  

New children of the week coming soon... 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/number-songs-from-numberblocks#playlist

